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Coffee with the Sheriff  
 
The Union County Sheriff’s Office will be hosting Coffee with the Sheriff beginning in February 

and then every other month thereafter. Sheriff Jamie Patton will be visiting different locations 

throughout Union County to have coffee and conversation with community members to discuss 

the different trends the office is seeing, programs the Sheriff’s Office has to offer and to give the 

community a chance to ask questions. “There is no agenda, no speeches, just a chance to ask 

questions, voice concerns and meet members of the Sheriff’s Office,” says Sheriff Patton. 

 
Union County has seen a tremendous amount of growth, with no signs of slowing down. Our 

mission is to maintain the quality of life we enjoy and to ensure Union County is a safe place to 

live, work and visit. This program is another way that we are partnering with the community to 

promote safe and secure neighborhoods.  

 
We hope you can join us for Coffee with the Sheriff at one of the following locations:  

 
• February 10, 2023- 7am to 9am 

Kelly’s Kitchen- 5 N. Franklin Street, Richwood, Ohio 43344 

 
• April 7, 2023- 7:30am to 9am 

Boston’s- 1099 Lydia Drive, Marysville, Ohio 43040 

 
• June 9, 2023- 7am to 9am 

Allen Township Hall- 16945 Allen Center Road, Marysville, Ohio 43040 

 
• August 4, 2023- 7am to 9am 

Red Hen- 542 State Route 161 Plain City, Ohio 43064 

 
• October 6, 2023- 7am to 9am  

State Street Café – 2 East State Street, Milford Center, Ohio 43045 

 
• December 8, 2023- 7am to 9am  

Northwestern Fire District Leesburg Station- 12985 State Route 347, Marysville, Ohio 

43040 


